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MATTITUCK - CUTCHOGUE U.E.S.D.
CENTRAL ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

July 3, 2003

Mr. Alan Weiss, President

Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans
P O. Box 429

Cutchogue, NY 11935

Dear Alan:

Having noticed the UH-34D helicopter in Jamesport on my local travels, I am
pleased to see that your association has committed to this significant undertaking,
Having ridden on helicopters as a veteran in Viet Nam, your unit brings back memories
to me, as well.

The Mattituck-Cutchogue Jr./Sr. High School has an active Navy ROTC program
that may benefit from learning more about your project, or possibly assisting with the
effort. 1 am passing along your letter to Principal McKenna and the ROTC commander
accordingly.

Best of luck with your restoration and education program, and continue to keep us
posted as to further developments.

Sincerely,
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Kenney Aldrich
KA/ke Superintendent of Schools
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